Dear 8ir,

This will verify your reception of our station on
Nov. 15, 1843 4:00 to 4:15AK on our monthly frecuency
check with ROA.

We appreciate your reporting our signsls and would
like to hear from you agaein in the future. We are on
e
st the seme time each month which probsebly would be the

only time you would be sble to hear us.

I remain very truly yours,

Murrasy EM Coleman
Chief Engineer WORD
Spertenburg, 8. C.




